


November 17, 2017
Eric Waara
City of Houghton
616 Shelden Avenue
Houghton, MI 49931
Dear Eric,
Public Acts 505-501, signed into law in January of 2017, automatically exempt certain library millages from capture. The Portage Lake District Library’s millage is automatically exempt under the new law because the millage was approved by voters after January 1, 2017. Please confirm that the library millage will no longer be captured.

Sincerely,

_________________________				_________________________
Dillon Geshel						Jennifer Donovan
Library Director						Library Board President
Portage Lake District Library				Portage Lake District Library
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